
Basic information  

Peppermint Park 
PONY RANGERS 

   

Peppermint Park 
website: 

Welcome to our digital brochure! We hope to provide you with 

information needed. Feel free to contact us for any queries.  Email: 

heidi@saweb.net 

Contact: 

063 034 2302 

Facebook: 

Peppermint Park Horseriding 
School 

Instagram: 

peppermint_park_stables 

Joining the PONY RANGERS you will pay an enrollment fee. Every 

ranger will receive a waistcoat. We will host several events where they 

will receive badges after participating which then can be sewn onto the 

waistcoat. PONY RANGERS will be split into 3 groups of different 

levels, in order to continue to the next level all badges of the first will 

have to be earned. There will be an annual prize giving ceremony at the 

end of the year to celebrate our rangers’ progress. 

ENTRIES 

OPEN FROM 

2 MARCH 

2021 

 

All children are 

welcome, ages 3 

and up. 

Though the ranger 

does not have to take 

riding lessons outside 

of PONY RANGERS 

we encourage them to. 

Costs: 

-Enrollment fee of 

R350 

-Each event will be 

an additional fee. 

Events: 

PONY RANGERS 
events will be held 

during weekends 

and school breaks.  

There will be requested to fill in an indemnity 

form when joining the PONY RANGERS. 


